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We are excited to announce the public comment period for the Strategic Highway Safety Plan (SHSP) is now open. The draft SHSP is posted and available for public comment through March 10, 2021. Public comments may be submitted by reading the draft SHSP at www.fdot.gov/safety/ and completing the comment form or emailing comments to planning@dot.state.fl.us.

Comments on the Strategic Highway Safety Plan may be submitted three ways:

1.                   Via the public comment form on the website: www.fdot.gov/safety/
2.                   Via email to: planning@dot.state.fl.us
3.             Via regular mail to: Florida Department of Transportation, Office of Policy Planning, 605 Suwannee Street, MS 28, Tallahassee, FL 32399
